
Shults Pediatrics-Routine Vaccine Schedule Policy 

As Pediatricians we feel it is very important for your child to be vaccinated against harmful diseases. Ingredients 

in vaccines go through strenuous testing and must be approved by the CDC prior to administration. Vaccinations 

produce immunity without causing infection.  Not only does vaccinating in a timely manner protect your child 

but also protects those in our community who may be more susceptible to contracting harmful diseases.  

We follow the American Academy of Pediatrics vaccination guidelines which are listed below. Although this 

schedule is proven to be most beneficial we also understand that some families wish to separate or delay 

vaccine administration. Since we understand that every child is different we will honor delayed vaccines 

schedules, but only if the early childhood series is completed by the 24 month check-up. Should your child 

receive vaccines at another location we expect proof to be provided for your child’s medical record.  

Our goal at Shults Pediatrics is to work together with our families to provide the best care possible and follow 

the most up to date standard of pediatric care to our patients.  

By signing below you agree to the course of care for your child regarding vaccine administration and scheduled 

wellness exams. Should you decide that you do not wish to vaccinate your child or want to delay vaccines past 

the second birthday you may risk being discharged from the practice due to non-compliance.  

 

__________________________________________________                                                   ____________ 

Signature            Date 

__________________________________________________      ____________ 

Print Name/Relationship           Date 

We do not require that your child have the Influenza vaccine but highly recommend  


